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Praises:                                                                Prayer Requests:  

-For the safety in last trip                                  -Funds for vehicle in Mexico 

-For those who got saved in Mexico               -Meetings until April 

-For new churches supporting                          -To raise last ¼ needed of support 

Dear Pastor and Church, 

 October began a very busy few weeks I would have on the road. I traveled 

from Fort Worth, Texas all the way to Chico, California and back. I also flew 

out to Ohio for a conference then in December I flew to Kansas City, Kansas 

to present at a church. It was definitely a tiring time for me, but nonetheless 

a great time to meet new people and make new friends.  

I want to thank the Lord for working in my life 

on a personal and spiritual level during these last few months. My 

main stop in this trip to California was in a place called Chico, 

California. I was travelling there because I had a missions 

conference to attend, so I decided to try to visit some other 

churches on the way out there and on the way back. The Lord 

opened doors, and at least four 

churches took me on. I was not 

expecting three of those churches to take me on, but the Lord was so 

good to me. He has been showing me that in the end, He is the one who 

gives and takes away. I was able to preach in most of the churches I 

attended and made new friends in the ministry. In October, I was also 

privileged to preach to a group of teens and pre-teens near Dallas. A 

friend of mine had been doing outreach to these kids who mostly spoke 

Spanish. My friend asked me if I could come out to preach and was able 

to preach the Gospel to about 15 kids.  

 Towards  the end of November, 

I went to Mexico on a small 

missions trip. One of the 

assistants from my church went 

with me, as well as a friend of 

mine who previously went to 

seminary with me. We had a great 

time being able to serve and be a 

blessing. We were able to preach in at least four different churches. 

We were able to go visiting and also were able to participate in a teen activity. About a week before I went 

down, I began to feel ill. I found out later that it was COVID. The day I was to fly out, I felt horrible, but I 

had to go, as it was my job to do so. The Lord really helped me in my time there and taught me more and 

more to rely on Him. We had one profession of faith in our time there, so it really was worth it to go down.  

I have been raising money for a vehicle to buy. I have raised about 35% of the funds I need in 

order to buy a car, and legalize it in Mexico. Please help me pray for the rest before going down in April. 

The Lord is good, and I am trusting His timing.  


